
 

 

 

 

 

12th June 2025 

Year 3 Jitterbugs Workshop at Enginuity 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Our final unit in Design Technology this year is ‘Electrical Posters’ which makes use of simple circuits to 

design and produce an electrical poster. To support the children’s learning within this unit, we have 

arranged an exciting trip to Enginuity which is an interactive design and technology centre. As well as 

exploring the museum at Enginuity, we will be taking part in the ‘Jitterbugs’ workshop which allows 

children to make their own jitterbugs using simple circuits. Our visit will be taking place on Thursday 17th 

July 2025.  

We shall be travelling via coach and will depart from school at 9am to arrive at Enginuity ready for a 10am 

start. We will leave Enginuity at 2pm to return to school for home time as normal.  

The children should wear full school uniform with a light raincoat/jacket.  

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink in a rucksack that is comfortable for them to wear 

throughout the day. Please only send a suitable amount of food for the trip. No fizzy drinks or glass 

bottles. 

The cost of the Trip is £26 which includes the entrance fee to the museum, the cost of the workshop and 

coach transfers. Payment for the visit is to be made through ParentPay. When you make the payment, 

you are giving permission for your child to attend the trip. Payment will need to be made by Thursday 

10th July 2025 at the latest. Thank you. 

We look forward to an enjoyable day. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

Miss Cartwright 

Year 3 Class Teacher 

 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


